Kenai Peninsula Borough
Cenliral Emergency Services

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor y)
THRU:  Valentina Sustaita, Purchasing & Contracting Director ( |/ //J)\
FROM: oy Browning, Central Emergency Services Chief £ 5 F—

DATE January 2, 2019

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB19-011 Emergency Response
Rescue River Boat

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB19-011
Emergency Response Rescue River Boat Bid packets were released on November 30, 2018 and
the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and Anchorage Daily News on
November 30, 2018.

The project consists of purchasing an emergency response rescue river boat with the trailer
delivered to Soldotna, Alaska.

On the due date of December 19, 2018, one (1) bids was received and reviewed to ensure that ali
the spedifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $120,330.20 was submitted by
Wooldridge Boats, Inc, Seattle, Washington.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 44351610.19462.48514 .
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING

BID TAB FOR: ITB19-011 Emergency Response Rescue Rlver Boat

CONTRACTOR COCATION. BASEBID |
Wool idge Boats, Inc. Seattle, Washington $120,330.20

DUE DATE: December 19, 2018

KPB OFFICIAL.: /)/ M’ Z\

Valentina Sustaita, Purchasing & Contracting Director



